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16.02.21 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Return to school of ELC, P1, P2 & P3 children 
 
I am sure you are aware that the Scottish Government has now confirmed the return 
of nursery children (ELC), P1, P2 & P3 children on Monday 22nd February.   
 
In order to plan for our return, the nursery, P1, P2 & P3 staff may be in school on 
Friday. Work / activities will still be posted on google classroom for the children to 
engage with but there will be no staff in the virtual classroom of Friday. 
 
We will issue further details of the arrangements for the children in nursery, P1. P2 & 
P3s return to school later this week. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Susan Ironside 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 

https://webmail.glowscotland.org.uk/cp/ps/Mail/ExternalURLProxy?d=glowscotland.org.uk&u=gw08jollymaxine&url=http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk&urlHash=-1.2841638085966078E304

